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Subject: Comprehensive Plan

From: Inge Gaiser  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 7:36 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan 

Dear Planning commission and city council, 

 I have lived in Ann Arbor since 1996 and on 2515 Kimberley Rd in Ward 3 since 2002. I am opposed 
to the proposed/planned re-zoning of the residential neighborhoods.  

Ann Arbor needs a comprehensive plan to repair and update the aging infrastructure system prior to 
increasing density. There will be no opposition to this type of plan as it is really needed and we are 
affected daily by terrible road conditions, water main breaks, sewer overflow, etc.  

If there is no money available for such a plan the budget needs to be adjusted and money needs to 
moved around to enable to fix the basics. Smart folks fix their roof before it rains in. Every small or big 
household budget can be adjusted. People in Ann Arbor will support such a plan.  

I hope you listen to the concerns of the people who live and love Ann Arbor. 

Sincerely,  

Inge Gaiser 


